
Great Falls – Cascade County Historic Preservation Advisory Commission 
Minutes from the May 11, 2024 meeting, held in the PCD Conference Room at the Civic Center 
 
Members Present: Carol Bronson, Ellen Sievert, Ken Sievert, Channing Hartelius, Chris Christiaens, Suzanne 
Waring, Ken Robison, Rich Ecke 
Members Absent: Steve Taylor 
Staff Present: Samantha Long 
Ex-Officio Members Present:  
 
The meeting was called to order by Channing Hartelius at 12:45 PM 
 
 

1. Recommendations for HPAC Appointments 
• Rich Ecke moved to recommend to the City Commission Megan Sanford be appointed for a 

three-year term to the Historic Preservation Advisory Commission. Ellen Sievert seconded, 
and the motion carried.  

• Rich Ecke moved to recommend to the County Commission Stephanie Erdmann be appointed 
for a three-year term to the Historic Preservation Advisory Commission. Chris Christiaens 
seconded, and the motion carried. 

• Carol Bronson moved to recommend to the County Commission David Erdmann be 
appointed for a three-year term to the Historic Preservation Advisory Commission. Chris 
Christiaens seconded, and the motion carried.  

• Ellen Sievert moved to recommend to the City Commission Jeanne Price be appointed for a 
three-year term to the Historic Preservation Advisory Commission. Ken Robison seconded, 
and the motion carried.  
  

 
2. Public Comment 

• There was no public comment.  
 

3. Historic Preservation Awards 
• Preservation Awards were presented to the City of Great Falls for their restoration of the 

Civic Center Façade, and to Sandra Johnson-Thares for the O’Haire Inn restoration.  
 
Channing Hartelius adjourned the meeting at 12:50  PM.  


